
 
 
 
 
 
 

Allerdale Borough Council 
 

Notice of conclusion of audit – year ended 31 March 2017 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015, that: -  
 

(1) the Authority’s auditors, Grant Thornton UK LLP, have concluded the audit of 
the accounts of Allerdale Borough Council for the year ended 31 March 2017 
and the statement of accounts has been published  

(2) any local government elector for the area may: 

(i) inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts, the auditor’s 
opinion on the statement of accounts and the auditor’s certificate that 
the audit of the Authority’s accounts has been completed, at Allerdale 
House, Workington, Cumbria, CA14 3YJ between 9.30am and 4.30pm 
Monday to Friday 

(ii) require copies of the statement of accounts and the auditor’s opinion 
and certificate to be provided on payment of the sum of £5 per copy. 

 
Alternatively, the statement of accounts and auditor’s opinion and certificate can be 
found on the Council’s website at: 

http://www.allerdale.gov.uk/council-and-democracy/statement-of-accounts.aspx 
 
 

 
Ian Frost  
Chief Executive 
Allerdale Borough Council 
Allerdale House 
Workington 
CUMBRIA 
CA14 3YJ 

 
Date: 24th August 2017 
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